
  

  
 
  
BUDGET PROJECTIONS  
The NSCA Chief Financial Officer will present to the NSCA Board a five-year budget projection twice 
during each fiscal year.  The first presentation will be in the fall with a second updated presentation 
in the spring.  Both five-year budget forecasts be placed on the NSCA Board Strategic Calendar.  
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